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Watermain upgrade - Marian st 23/11/2022

Dear Neighbours,

This is just a courtesy letter to advise that we have currently planned Watermain upgrade works on
Marion st from the 28/11/2022 - 07/12/2022.

During this time, Marian st will be affected throughout the works and access restricted.
Please see next page detailing the traffic impact and location.

Access in and out of the Marian st driveway to 7-9 Gibbons st and the cross over at the Marian st /
Williams Ln junction, will be maintained with the use of road plates as required. This may temporarily
delay vehicles accessing these areas, whilst access is provided

Works area will be restricted for pedestrians and vehicles for the duration of works.

If you have any questions or concerns at all, please don’t hesitate to contact myself on the number or
email below.

Yours sincerely,

Damon Washington, Senior Project Engineer
Richard Crookes Constructions

M: 0416 332 331

E: washingtond@richardcrookes.com.au
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